
                                                                    

 

 

 

Notice of Project Commencement 
Bridge 28 Rehabilitation 

Contract No. 2024-003T 
Township of Adjala-Tosorontio 

 
Monday, April 29, 2024 

 
To Whom It May Concern,  

This notice is to advise you that Adjala 20 Sideroad will be closed at Bridge 28 located between Concession 
Road 3 and Concession Road 4 starting mid-May 2024 for an approximate duration of nine (9) weeks.  The 
temporary road closure will be implemented to facilitate the rehabilitation of the existing bridge structure 
located over the Nottawasaga River. The scope of work for construction includes roadway repaving, deck 
top waterproofing, bridge barrier and roadway guiderail replacements, and the chipping and patching of the 
concrete deck top, curb, soffit, and abutments.  

During the roadway closure, access will be maintained to all private properties located within the project 
limits.   
 
A detour route will be provided during the bridge closure along Sideroad 25 for all through traffic requiring 
access to the opposite side of the bridge.    

If you require any further information regarding the project, please contact Mr. James Johnstone         
(Project Manager of Infrastructure and Development) at the Township of Adjala-Tosorontio by email 
(jjohnstone@adjtos.ca) or by phone (705-434-5055 ext. 231).  
 
 
Yours Truly,  

Pearson Engineering Ltd. 
 
 
 
 

Jesse Borges, P.Eng., PMP 
Structural Project Manager 
 


